
	
  

	
   	
  

	
  

	
  “EMPTY”	
  DRIVE	
  
Feed your clean empty “MA Redeemable” cans and 
plastic bottles* to the CSUS Can Creatures so they can be 
cashed in to support the CSUS Art Sketch Book Fund! 
 
Many of our scholars have expressed interest in having 
artist sketchbooks. Your empties brought to a Can 
Creature located in the CSUS Main Office, Cafeteria and  
Art Room will financially support this creative need! 
Scholars are signing up on the Sketchbook Wish List in 
the Art Room and will be given sketchbooks in order of the 
sign up as funds become available. 
 

THANK YOU for you support! 
 

Sponsored by the CSUS Student Council 
 
 
*Please no glass or alcoholic containers. 


